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June 10, 2025  
 
The Honorable Bill Foulds  
Mayor of City of Dripping Springs  
511 Mercer Street  
Dripping Springs, TX 78620  
 
Subject: Dripping Springs ISD Representatives for Transportation Committee  
 
Dear Mayor Foulds:  
 
I am writing to recommend the appointment of Scott Berry, Chief Operations Officer for Dripping 
Springs Independent School District, to serve as the school district’s representative for the City of 
Dripping Springs Transportation Committee. We understand the appointment will be considered by 
the City Council for a two-year term.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
Holly Morris-Kuentz  
Superintendent  
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